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Pine Cellular Announces - Backpacks for Kids  
 

Pine Cellular, the mobile communications company that serves thousands of residents 
in Southeast Oklahoma, is proud to give back to the communities we serve. 
 

Pine Cellular is pleased to announce their:  “Backpack for Kids Program” 

 
This is the second year Pine Cellular has offered this program,that provides backpacks 
to students which are distributed at the schools discretion.   
 
Pine Cellular is also proud to announce this $3,000 plus contribution as part of a total 
goal to support local contributions for schools, communities, chamber’s, and 
organizations 
 
Pine Cellular is a division of Pine Telephone that has been an Oklahoma based 
company for over 100 years, offering Telephone mobile communications devices and 
service plans. For more information about Pine Cellular please visit 
www.pinecellular.com. 
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